DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY G
PUBLIC NOTICE

Plastic traders of PVC market, Jawalapuri were allotted the
plots in Tikri Kalan by DDA but due to non-payment of complete
premium within the stipulated time by the allottees, possession
of the plots was not handed over to them. These allottees are
hereby informed that a last chance is given to them to pay the
premium with interest before 31.01.2020. The PVC
Association has already been informed about Extension of
Time for payment by a letter dated 02.08.2019.

All the allottees are requested to utilise this final opportunity
and pay the balance premium with interest in any of the banks
situated in DDA Main Office, Vikas Sadan.

Please note that this is the last and final opportunity for paying
the premium failing which the action for cancellation of
allotment will be taken. You are requested to contact the
following officer to enquire about the balance premium:

Deputy Director (Commercial Land Branch)

Room No. 111, first Floor, 'A’' Block, Vikas Sadan
DDA, INA, New Delhi

Days: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday

Time: 2.30 PM to 5.00 PM
Please bring your original allotment letter, photo 1D proof
and details of all previous payments with documentary proof.

Deputy Director
(Commercial Land)
Please visit DDA’s website : www.dda.org.in or Dial Toll Free No. 1800110332.




